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June 28, 2022 

 

Dr. Caesar DePaço 

Summit Nutritionals International 

29 Rockaway Road 

Lebanon, NJ 08833 

 

 

Dear Dr. DePaço, 

 

On behalf of the Members of Hunterdon County PBA Local 188, I wish to extend my sincere gratitude to 

you for your thoughtful and generous donation of a new 7 X 12 3500 Tandem Axel event and incident 

support trailer, with a total project cost of $18,495 to the local.  We look forward to seeing the positive 

impacts the use of this trailer will have within the communities we serve while attending events and 

enhancing our fundraising opportunities.  Hunterdon County PBA Local 188 being a 501c3 nonprofit 

supports over 100 members of the Hunterdon County Law Enforcement communities serving 9 

wonderful communities. With your support we will be able to continue to support those communities 

and our members in the time of need.   

 

Hunterdon County PBA Local #188 and its members are forever grateful to have such a supportive friend 

of the PBA in our community to allow for the purchase of this trailer. We cannot thank you enough for 

your continued support to Law Enforcement, The PBA, and its members. In this ever changing and 

challenging time for Law Enforcement Officers, knowing we have community members having our back 

is a great comfort. Thank you for Backing the Blue.  

 

Fraternally yours, 

 
Brian M. McNally, President  

Hunterdon County PBA Local 188 


